J-U-B ENGINEERS, Inc.
ENGINEERS * SURVEYORS » PLANNERS

2810 W Clearwater Avenue, Suite 201
Kennewick, WA 99338

 509/783-2144
January 8, 1993 FAX: 509/736-0790

City of Richland

Water & Waste Utilities
P.O. Box 190

Richland, WA 99352

RE: CITY OF BENTON CITY MAINTENANCE SHOP PCS
Dear Mr. Dawson:

Attached is a permit to dISpOSC of petroleum contaminated soil (PCS) at the
Richland landfill. This soil, approximately 140 cubic yards in volume, was excavated during -
removal and remediation of an underground fuel storage site at the City of Benton City
maintenance shop yard. The shop yard is on land owned by the Union Pacific Railroad and

leased to Benton City. Benton City is the responsible owner of the PCS. Attached is a
December 23, 1992 letter to M1, Mike Peloqum, Benton Frapklin Health Dept., which
includes sample test results. Also attached is a letter from Mr. Mike Peloqum to yourself
concerning this project.

The City of Benton City wishes to dispose the PCS at the Richland landfill. Please
advise as of approval to do so and any necessary fees. _

Sincerely,

J-U-B ENGINEERS, Inc.
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Douglas E. Ensor, PE.
Project Manager
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Project No. 12651-5

Enclosure: Permit
Letters (2)

CC:  J.D. Fluckiger, Mayor, Benton City



